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MCK passes Health Professionals 
Law 

 
For immediate release 
 
(24, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2004) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke (MCK) 
passed the Kahnawá:ke Health Professionals Law at a duly convened meeting 
held this morning. 
 
MCR #59/2004-2005 was proposed by Chief Mike Bush, seconded by Chief 
Arlene Jacobs and passed unanimously by the chiefs present. 
 
The Law ensures persons carrying on health care professions within the Territory 
are regulated fairly and responsibly in a manner that meets Kahnawá:ke’s needs. 
  
“The consultation process was time-consuming,” said MCK health portfolio chief 
Lloyd Phillips.“ The health care professionals themselves were consulted directly 
in order to assure the Law achieves its goal of providing our people with the 
highest quality health care services.” 
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